
The Regulation Redesign project aims 

to simplify and clarify the city’s land use 

rules, making them easier to find and 

easier to use. 

Based on the issues and ideas we heard 

from you throughout 2018 and 2019, 

we have been refining and developing 

options to update, consolidate and 

clarify regulations. 

Drop in at one of the events (details 

on reverse) for an update on this work 

and to share your comments, or send 

us your feedback through the project 

website. You can also join our email list 

to receive project updates. 

vancouver.ca/RegRedesign
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Upcoming Events
Join us at an open house or at one of the 
pop-up events in February for an update 
of what we’re working on.  

OPEN HOUSE at Vancouver City Hall
453 West 12th Avenue, Ground Floor Media 
Centre

•	 Wednesday, February 26, 2020
      5pm - 8pm

POP-UP EVENTS at the Development and 
Building Services Centre

515 W 10th Ave, Ground Floor

Meet us anytime from 9am to 11am on:

•	 Wednesday, February 19, 2020

•	 Friday, February 21, 2020

•	 Tuesday, February 25, 2020

•	 Thursday, February 27, 2020

CAN’T ATTEND IN PERSON?
You can view the pop-up and open house 
materials and submit your comments online 
at: vancouver.ca/RegRedesign 
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